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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY AND SCIENCE 

 

TOPIC:  Manufacturing Transition Grants Programme 

 

REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr 

 

QUESTION NO.:  AI-77 

 

1. In relation to the Manufacturing Transition Grants program, the Department’s response to a 

previous question on notice advised that the Department had received 77 applications to this 

program. Is that the final number of applications received? 

2. It has been almost two years since the Manufacturing Transition Grants program was first 

announced by the Coalition before the 2013 Federal Election. When will successful projects be 

announced? 

 

ANSWER 

 

1. The final number of applications received was 79. 

2. An announcement of the successful projects is expected in April 2015. 

 

 

 

 


